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Current Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—91% 

Year 3—95% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for December is Joy. 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas. 

Christmas Activities 

We have had an exciting and busy week in 
school. The children looked fantastic in their 
Christmas jumpers and we loved seeing the 
amazement on their faces when they saw The 
Grinch had invaded St Thomas’. The day got more 
exciting with the arrival of Father Christmas and 
his reindeer and elves. The  children have also   
enjoyed their parties and  other Christmas treats. 


